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05/09/2018  09:57:192018/1890/P OBJ A. Garrigues As resident at 45 New Compton street I object to installation of air conditioning units at 45 New Compton 

street WC2H 8DF

We have a noise assessment report reference number:

Report VA2339.180809.NIA.

The air conditioning would be located on the ground floor near the planned bike shed to which I totally object 

because this is right under our windows and 1st floor will be badly affected by the noise produced by the air 

con units. The decibels noise levels of the background noise at 45 New Compton st WC2 are already reaching 

above acceptable health wise and the air con unit decibels levels of noise will only ADD to this which is the last 

thing needed, for our health and sleep at night. Combined noise between the background noise here at the 

location of our building, added to this the plan of installing air conditioning then the decibels levels will more 

than probably reach  unbearable levels of noise pollution. There will be complaints, especially at 1st floor will 

be most affected by the noise of the air con units, environment will be called to assess noise and this will be a 

waste of time and money for all to install those air conditioning units, as well as a real nuisance on the health, 

and - decent/normal - quality of life of residents. What if we cannot sleep at night? Noise decibels levels and 

pollution are bad enough as they are we cannot have it worse. Plus, noticeably, the building here at 45NCS 

keeps cool / cooler than outside temperatures in the summer time or hot days, which is appreciated. This is a 

request NOT to install air conditioning units as planned and objection to this.
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